
  

 	

 

Hi,  

I am currently working to complete the 20 sculptures that are to be included in 
my forthcoming exhibition at the Catto Gallery 100 Heath St, Hampstead, NW3 
1DP, opening on 24th October and running to 11th November 2019. 
 
The preview evening is Thursday 24th October from 6pm to 8.30pm and you are 
most welcome. 

 

  

 

The Catto Gallery, 100 Heath St, Hampstead NW3 1DP 

Images of some of the works are available to view through the online 
catalogue here, and I will add other images of new works to my website during 
the lead up to the exhibition. 
  
I have some sculptures in copper with mirror polished steel and Portland stone; 



 

some in Acrylic; my first two in glass; some in phosphorous bronze, and some – 
like the new version of Drinking Horse below – in stainless steel. 

  

 

Drinking Horse 2019. Stainless steel on polished steel on corten steel. 175cm x 
50cm x 70cm (edition of 8) 

It is slightly frantic at the moment but I think it will all come together, and I hope 
it will make an engaging exhibition. I particularly hope that there may be a time 
whilst it is open that you can come along – on your own; with a friend or as a 
group. 
 
At the bottom of this email I have given the dates when I will definitely be there, 



 

but I am happy to come and join you at other times if these dates don’t suit you 
and your friends. I am happy to chat through the works in the exhibition, and / 
or to talk about the way I work. Do drop me an email if you are interested and 
we will make a plan. 
 
I started showing work with the Catto Gallery in 2015, and have enjoyed a 
successful relationship with Iain, Sophie, Kate and Imogen since then. If you 
call in at any stage, you will receive a warm welcome from them. I am sharing 
the exhibition with Internationally renowned Austrian water-colourist and 
etcher Bernhard Vogel. 
  
On 9th November, I will be drawing a name from all those of you who elect to 
receive these monthly updates, and that person will win a copy of my Drinking 
Horse III in acrylic (see below).  

  

 

Drinking Horse – acrylic on polished steel on American Walnut. 32cm x 16cm x 
16cm (edition of 12) 



 

Whilst it may be counter intuitive on this basis, for you to prompt others to 
‘subscribe’, I would really appreciate it if you can encourage art enthusiasts 
amongst your friends and colleagues to register their email through my website. 
 
I hope I will see many of you during this period, but if the dates do not work, 
please feel free to contact me directly, and to call into my studio. It would be a 
pleasure to welcome you. 
  
With warm wishes, 
Tom 

 

 

The gallery is open Monday – Saturday 10am to 6pm, and on Sundays 
12.30pm to 6pm. I will be there to chat about my work on the following dates, 
and otherwise by arrangement: 
 
Thursday 24th October 6pm – 8.30pm 
Friday 25th October 10am – 1.00pm 
Thursday 31st October 12pm – 6pm 
Friday 1st November 10am – 6pm 
Saturday 2nd November 10am – 2pm 
Wednesday 6th November 12pm – 6pm 
Thursday 7th November 10am – 6pm 
Saturday 9th November 10am – 6pm 

 	

 


